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Greenhaugh News 
Attendance for the last 2 weeks: 94.7% 

Our target is 96.5% 

          

Dates for you diary 

Parents evening will 
be after half term—
dates to be confirmed. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It has been lovely having the children back at school and hear-
ing about what they have been up  to over Christmas.   

Children in Class 1 have begun their 
work on Traditional tales. Mrs Ewen has 
been very impressed with the way that 
they have used story maps to retell Little 
Red Riding Hood. Class 2 are looking at 
the same story, but in French! They have 
also been celebrating the French festi-
val of La Fete des Rois.  

We have been thinking about the envi-
ronment and Climate Change in school. 
Class 2 children have written letters to 
Yvonne in the kitchen asking for school 

dinners to include more locally 
grown ingredients. Class1 chil-
dren have made bird feeders to 
help the birds at this cold time 
of year. School Council will al-
so be working to think of more 
ways that our school could pro-
tect the environment. Watch 
this space for more details. 

 

Back to school! 

Fencing is 
taking place 
in PE but al-
so  as part of 
PE club. It is 
very popular! 
Science club 
and Book 
club are also 

up and running at lunchtimes.   

 

Clubs! Clubs! Clubs! 


